
 
 
ELMC Governing Committee wants you to see Richmond via Facebook 
Emerging Leaders Membership Council Governing Committee will meet Sunday 
at 9 a.m. Eastern during the 2018 ICC Annual Conference & Expo in Richmond 

 

If you can’t make it to Richmond for the ICC Annual Conference & Expo, the Emerging Leaders 
Membership Council’s Governing Committee wants to bring some of the excitement to you via 
Facebook. 
 
“Our Governing Committee has put a lot work into social media and we want to include young 
code professionals who can’t come to Richmond this weekend,” Ben Breadmore of Holden, 
Maine, Vice Chair of the Governing Committee, said. “John Hudgison is bringing his camera up 
from Georgia so we can bring people something on Sunday, Monday and Tuesday.” 
 
The events that will be live streamed on the ELMC Facebook page are: 
 

 Sunday, Oct. 21, 9 a.m. Eastern – The ELMC Governing Committee meeting at the 
Greater Richmond Convention Center. Meeting agenda and support documents are 
available on the ELMC webpage under “Committee Documents.” 

 

 Monday, Oct. 22, 11:15 a.m. Eastern – Roundtable chat with ELMC Governing 
Committee Members and ICC Board Shadows attending the ICC Networking Luncheon 
in Richmond. 

 

 Tuesday, Oct. 23, 8 a.m. Eastern – Watch Jesse DeAnda (Hollywood, Calif.) and John 
Hudgison (Columbus, Ga.) present “The New Code Official: A Safety 2.0 Emerging 
Leader’s Perspective.” 

 
 
 
 
 

http://media.iccsafe.org/2018_ICC_AnCon/index.html
https://www.facebook.com/ICC.ELMC/
https://www.facebook.com/ICC.ELMC/
https://www.iccsafe.org/membership/membership-councils/emerging-leaders-membership-council-documents/

